
Prior Authorization of  
Non-Emergent Transport

Non-emergent transportation by ambulance is a covered benefit if:

The beneficiary’s medical condition, regardless 
of bed confinement, is such that transportation 

by ambulance is medically required. 

The beneficiary is bed-bound and it is 
documented that other methods of 

transportation are contraindicated; or,

New Rule Coming into Effect 2021-2022
•	 The effective dates are rolled in phases. 

•	 Once effective repetitive non-emergency transportation 
used for a reoccurring visit must be pre-approved

•	 This is not supposed to create additional documentation 

•	 This is for non-emergency recurring visits


